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Good Morning,

 

Dustin Salisbury reached out regarding a Full Leak Adjustment. He found that he had a leak

at his 3 story Duplex. During the freeze, the customer found pipes had frozen and split in

approximately 20 different areas, causing a significant loss of water. Those splits happened

in: Valves, Tees, Couplers, Toilet, on Main, and above ground where it enters the crawl

space. Repairs were $2,200.00 and he will be re-piping during the summer to prevent

further issues. Repair receipt is attached in the packet above. The leak had been active for 2

billing cycles (02/15 & 03/15). He is seeking a full adjustment for the months affected by

the leak. I informed him, per our policy, that any adjustment above $1,000.00 would require

Council Approval and he would need to request that adjustment in writing (attached in

packet above).

 

Dustin’s account began 09/16/2022 and his average monthly bill prior to the leak was

$141.46.

The months he is requesting an adjustment for, are as follows:

 

DATE ADJUSTMENT AMOUNT

02/15/2024 $ 4,467.94

03/15/2024 $ 1,543.24

TOTAL ADJUSTMENT OF: $ 6,011.18

 
Thank you,
 

..Jamie Ford..
Administrative Billing Specialist
City of St. Helens
503-397-6272

mailto:jford@sthelensoregon.gov
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